
Smoking & Vaping

"Smoking  is  the  greatest  preventable  cause  of  death  and  disease.  It  not  only  can

damage the  health  of  the  smoker  but  also  the  health  of  those around him or  her"

(Department of Health).

Under no circumstances do we allow smoking or vaping at all on the nursery premises

at any time, this includes all the outsides spaces.

We expect staff, parents, carers and visitors to follow the no smoking or vaping policy.

Nursery staff are not permitted to smoke or vape whilst in charge of the children. Any

staff who do smoke must leave the premises and are only admitted to do so at break or

lunch times.
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